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    Thursday 26th September 2019
	Dear Parents and Carers,
All 44 children had a wonderful time representing the school at the Area Cross Country race.  Mrs Cargill and I were so proud of all the children for trying their best and cheering each other on.  Final results from the cross country will be sent out in next week’s newsletter, but we know that some teams and individuals made it through to the Vale round on the 9th October at Buscot Park, 1-3pm.  We were the largest group of school children at the cross country and you could hear all the cheering from the top of the hill.  Well done Stockham!
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Coming up soon for the whole school

On Monday 30th September, the whole school will be celebrating Harvest. Please could I ask that children bring in a food item that can be donated to the Wantage and Grove Food Bank.  We are asking children to sellotape or attach a money donation to their food item. (Please see attached for food items suitable to bring in for the local food bank). The donated money will then be sent off to the Bahamas relief appeal charity. 

11th October – Individual school photos for children

Week beginning 14th October – Parent/Teacher meetings (Please sign up to a time slot on your child’s classroom door)

18th October – FOS Halloween disco.

24th October @3.05pm - Term 1 ends.

25th October and 4th November – INSET days (children not in school).

5th November 8.40am –Children back to school for Term 2.

Many thanks,
Mrs. Burbank


	PA’s this week were Eva & Ishani. Thank you for your help. 



Thank you to everyone who contributed to our clothing collection in May - you raised £315 our BEST collection ever! The next one will be in October so please save us any unwanted but usable clothes, shoes, hats, belts, bags, bed sheets and towels. If you fancy having a big clear out, that’d be even better. Further details and collection bags will be sent home soon. If you have any items of fancy dress (especially Christmas nativity) or school uniform with the Soaring High Stockham logo, please bag these separately and hand them in to a member of Friends of Stockham. Thank you for your support, friendsofstockham@gmail.com
CLASS NEWS
Year F  In maths this week we have been ordering numbers and continuing our number 

             hunt in the garden.  In phonics we have learnt our first sound, the children have 

             enjoyed bringing in items starting with ‘S’.
Year 1  In maths we have been looking at one more and one less.  In English we have been

             starting to write our own lost toy stories.
Year 2  We have been working hard on our performance for the Harvest Festival next 

             Monday and we are excited about sharing it with everybody.  In English we have

             begun planning our own stories about a character that wants to go to space.
Year 3  This week in maths we have been using place value counters to exchange 10 ones
             for a ten, or 10 tens for a hundred when adding. We have learnt how to ask and say 
             how we are in French, and we have been creating some lovely artwork and learning
             our song for the Harvest assembly next week.
Year 4  This week Year 4 have been deepening their understanding of our story by writing 
             in role.  We have pretended to be the elephant and written a diary entry about how 
             he felt about the race.  We have also pretended to be the frog and written a letter to
             his mum and dad to tell them all about how he became king of the river!
             In maths we have been learning how to order and compare numbers and how to
             use the <, > and = symbols correctly.  In topic we have been investigating some of
             the world's rivers. 

Year 5  In maths this week we have been reading, writing and comparing numbers to 

             10,000.  In English we have been constructing complex sentences linked to the rain 

             forest!
Year 6  Year 6 have been exploring sentence structures and the 4 operations.  We have
             been busy with our harvest creations and looking at fair tests in science.
Soaring High
This week the following children have earned “Soaring High”:

Year F  Kai for his independence in the morning and his positive attitude to learning in the

             classroom.  Jacob for his determination in maths, he works really hard to find our 

             numbers in our number hunts.
Year 1  Samuel for using his confidence and being a fabulous role model to the rest of the

             class.  Thomas for using fantastic listening when talking about the human body.
Year 2  Kathy and Hubert for an excellent start to the year.  You are both working so hard, 

             using all your Learning Powers and trying to present your work beautifully.  I am 

             so proud of you both!
Year 3  Euan, Phoebe and Jenson for great independence and perseverance when
             creating some beautiful paintings for our Harvest assembly. You listened really
             carefully and produced exactly what Mrs McNaught was hoping for!
Year 4  Brandon and Milly for logging onto Times Tables Rock Stars a phenomenal  
             amount this week, answering over 1700 questions each (wow!) and having a 
             really high accuracy rate.  Amazing- keep it up! 
Year 5  Faith for using her determination when reading out numbers in the 10,000’s!

             Dylan for always using his learning powers to the best of his ability.
Year 6  Gabriel for his excellent determination in English to really engage the reader 

             using lots of skills.  Rosalind for her enthusiasm and great learning attitude 

             especially in science this week.
Well done everyone!
Tidy Tiger

This week Tidy Tiger goes to Year 5 for having the tidiest room. Well done!
Friends of Stockham are holding an Annual General Meeting on Wed 23rd Oct 6:30pm in the school staff room. If you would like to find out more about who we are or what we do, give us some feedback, share ideas or get more involved please come along! We are always keen to welcome new members and you don’t have to be able to commit a great deal of time. We hope to see you there, friendsofstockham@gmail.com
When you start your Christmas shopping, don't forget you can support Friends of Stockham as you shop! Thousands of major online retailers will donate to your chosen cause (at no extra cost to you)! 
Go to https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/friendsofstockham/ 
then select a retailer. Or, if you use Amazon, you can select Friends of Stockham as your supporting charity on https://smile.amazon.co.uk/ Thanks for your support and happy shopping. friendsofstockham@gmail.com
School Uniform

If you need new uniform please order online or by telephone.  The website is pmgschoolwear.co.uk and the order line is 0800 4046644.

Book bags and PE bags are also available to be purchased from pmgschoolwear.










